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Department Of Information Technology 

 

Notice 

It has come to our attention that a number of BSC-IT 3rd Semester (Batch 2022) Major & 

Minor students are consistently failing to attend classes regularly. Your academic success is 

of outmost importance, and attendance plays a crucial role in your understanding of the 

matter. 

The following students are urgently required to report to the college on priority basis due to 

their exceptionally low attendance: 

S.No       Name     Parentage Roll No Regd. No 

1 AAQIB MEHRAJ BABA MEHRAJ UD DIN BABA 221372 15474-GBL-2022 

2 IMRAN NAZIR NAZIR AHMAD RATHER 221373 15469-GBL-2022 

3 URBA MAJEED AB MAJEED BHAT 221375 15470-GBL-2022 

6 RAYEES AHMAD GANIE NISSAR AHMAD GANIE 221380 15468-GBL-2022 

7 BILAL AHMAD BIJRAN MOHAMMAD ASHRAF BIJRAN 220893 15480-GBL-2022 

2 ISHFAQ AHMAD KHATANA RIYAZ AHMAD KHATANA 220894 15478-GBL-2022 

3 SHAHNAWAZ SHABIR KALGAN SHABIR AHMAD KALGAN 220895 15479-GBL-2022 

4 DANISH FAYAZ MIR FAYAZ AHMAD MIR 220901 15487-GBL-2022 

5 TAWSEEF AHMAD LONE ALI MOHAMMAD LONE 220905 15482-GBL-2022 

6 IMRAN AHMAD WANI AMIR WANI 220906 15484-GBL-2022 

7 REYAN SHAFI WANI MOHAMMAD SHAFI WANI 220907 15481-GBL-2022 

8 OWAISE RASHID ABDUL RASHID HASTIWALLA 220908 15488-GBL-2022 

10 DANISH NABI GHULAM NABI KUMAR 221090 15491-GBL-2022 

     
This notice serves as a warning regarding the potential consequences of continued low 

attendance. Such patterns may have serious implications on your academic standing and 

progress in the BSC-IT program. 

 

We strongly urge all above listed students to attend classes regularly to avoid severe 

consequences that may impact your academic standing. Regular attendance is not only a 

requirement for successful completion of your Information Technology Minor but also 

essential for your overall learning experience. 

 

H.O.D IT 

    Date: 11-Nov-2023         


